
…”A writeup of the luncheon would be appreciated and any pictures that you can send will 
help.  Enjoy the luncheon.  Hope the weather cooperates. 

Chuck 

Scott and Kathy Allen will be hosting the December Luncheon at 11:30 AM at the Millstream 
Brau Haus in Amana, IA on Saturday, December 10th.  The address is 741 - 47th Ave., Amana, IA.  
From the 4-way stop at Hwy. 151 in Amana, go east 0.4 mi. to 47th Ave. and bear right on 47th 
for about 500 feet.  The restaurant is on the right.  The GPS co-ordinates are 41o47'51.00"N and 
91o51'56.27"W.  As is the case for all the winter luncheons, you are asked to notify the hosts if 
you plan to attend (Scott and Kathy, in this case) for two reasons.  Kathy’s phone number is 
515-473-0256.  First, this will let them know who plans to attend, so eating will not start until all 
are there.  If something arises and you cannot make the gathering, PLEASE let Kathy know so 
they will not be needlessly waiting for you.  Second, if the weather turns bad (heaven forbid), 
they will know who to notify if the luncheon has to be canceled.  They hope to see a lot of the 
Iowa Club members in Amana.  Don’t let them down!!” 

 


